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Ten years ago, Cara Piccono was on an evening motorcycle ride 
with her husband, Phil, when she was hit by a car in Great Falls. 
Riding behind her, Phil witnessed the horrific scene. “I couldn’t  
believe it. I saw Cara flying up through the air, spinning like  
a rag doll.” It seemed to happen in slow motion.

The severities of Cara’s injuries were grave. She had sustained 
massive trauma in the accident, with injuries to her brain, heart, 
kidney, and lungs, plus deep lacerations to her face, crushed ribs, 
scapula, a broken clavicle, and her heel was degloved.

If it had taken just a few minutes longer to start treating Cara, 
she wouldn’t be here today.

Survivor of Near-Fatal Motorcycle 
Accident Credits Benefis Emergency 
Services for Saving Her Life

Continued on page 2
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“ ”
I got off my bike and ran to Cara. 
She was laying there with her eyes 
closed and no response, nothing. 
I thought she had died.
	 Phil Piccono

A beautiful evening 
motorcycle ride 

quickly turned into 
tragedy for Cara and 

Phil Piccono.
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The Benefis Emergency Department (ED) team knew there was no time  
to spare. Cara was rushed into surgery. Phil gave permission to remove  
her kidney because it was so severely damaged. Cara was then kept in  
a medically-induced coma for almost two weeks.

After 14 days, Cara began gaining  
awareness. The next big step was taking  
her off the ventilator to see if she could 
breathe on her own—the first two attempts 
failed. The doctors said she had a 50/50 
chance of making it.

Thankfully, Cara pulled through. It was a 
long road to recovery, but everything turned 
around once Cara started breathing on her 
own. “It was the biggest relief,” said Phil. “Just 
the day before, I didn’t think she was going to 
make it, but she was out of the woods.”

“When I was in the ICU and couldn’t  
communicate, to see the fear, heartache,  
and stress on my family was unbelievable,” 
reflected Cara. “But at the same time, to see 
the comfort that the nurses gave to my 
family, not just me as a patient, was  
amazing. We will never forget their kindness.”

We need your help so more lives like Cara’s can be saved 
in emergency situations.

The Emergency Department at Benefis is undergoing a much-needed  
renovation and expansion project. We have almost met our fundraising  
goal for the ED project—we need $200,000 more to reach  
$2.5 million raised!

Benefis and her physicians saved Cara’s life.
	 Phil Piccono

Thanks to the  
highly trained and 
skilled teams in the  
Benefis Emergency 
Department, Cara  
survived the accident.

“

“

”

”

The staff and nurses were great, updating us 
all the time and telling us what was happening. 
The attention they gave her was wonderful.
	 Phil Piccono

Please donate to the ED campaign with your year-end gifts. You will be 
ensuring the future of world-class, life-saving emergency care for years 
to come for our community and the entire Northcentral Montana region.

Continued from cover
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Over the summer, 21-year-old Cori Enseleit worked as a scrub  
technician in the Benefis Health System Birth Center, gaining  
valuable experience she hopes to use as a nurse at Benefis one  
day. Thanks to the financial support she received from the Benefis  
Foundation, Cori will graduate with a Bachelor’s of Science in  
Nursing from the MSU College of Nursing in May 2018 nearly  
debt free.

Cori began her tenure at Benefis in food services while she was in 
high school, and after earning her CNA certification, she worked at 
Grandview Senior Living. She is continuing to work her way up by 
becoming an RN because she wants to contribute to the health  
and well-being of her community.

“I feel very lucky to have won this scholarship,” said Cori. “I have always known  
I wanted to help others by working in the medical field. It is humbling to know that there  
are people out there who want to help students like me achieve their dreams.”

Cori is just one of 34 college students to receive healthcare scholarships from the 
Benefis Foundation for the fall 2017 and spring 2018 semesters. In total, $63,500 was 
awarded to these deserving students.

The Healthcare Scholarship Program at the Benefis Foundation is designed to assist  
with the development of skilled healthcare professionals. Dozens of scholarships are  
available to students who are pursuing a degree, certification, or advancement in  
a medically related field.

“I am so glad I have chosen to become a nurse,” commented 
Cori. “Someday I will give back to this fund and make sure 
future students get the same help that I did.”

Please consider supporting the Healthcare 
Scholarship Program with your next gift to the 
Benefis Foundation. Your generosity will help 
students like Cori earn their degree and help 
our community gain skilled and compassionate 
healthcare professionals.

Nursing Student One Step Closer to 
Becoming an RN Thanks to Benefis 
Foundation Healthcare Scholarship

“ ”
It seems like every college student I meet is 
forced to take out student loans. Winning this 
scholarship is a big deal for me.
	 Cori Enseleit

Thanks to the  
generosity of many 
donors like you, the 
Benefis Foundation 
has awarded more 
than 580 students 
with $1.1 million in 
scholarships since 
the program began 
in 1998.

Cori, a fifth-generation Montanan, hopes to put her education to use in the 
community that she knows and loves by working as a nurse at Benefis.
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When twins Meredith and Anthony Semenza were just 10 years old, they lost their father, Trevor, in a car  
accident. Learning to grieve after such a tragic loss is difficult at any age, but the Semenza family found  
a resource that has helped make the most difficult time in their lives a little less painful: the Benefis Peace  
Hospice Children’s Bereavement Program and Camp Francis.

Camp Francis serves as a sanctuary for children like Meredith and Anthony. It’s a safe place for kids to 
share their feelings about losing their loved one and to learn to let go of their sadness. For the past two years,  
Anthony and Meredith attended Camp Francis in early June, where they opened up about the loss of their  
father and learned how to grieve.

“I didn’t realize other people were also going through grief like mine,” Meredith explained. “It is nice  
to know that we are not alone.”

Meredith and Anthony loved their time at Camp Francis and all of the fun activities, from drumming, hiking,  
and water fights, to special ceremonies and sitting around the campfire sharing memories.

“I liked going into the tipi at Camp Francis to relax,” said Anthony. “I learned that there are more ways to get  
out my anger than through violence.”

Their mother, Angie, noticed a real difference in both her children. “Anthony was calm. He found a way to  
release his energy and work through his aggression,” said Angie. “Before Camp, Meredith held in her grief for  
a long time. She was trying to take care of me and Anthony. But she learned to acknowledge her loss and start 
the grieving process.”

Even though both Meredith and Anthony were nervous and anxious about leaving their mother for four nights, 
by the last day of camp, they didn’t want to leave. “Everyone is so nice and understanding,” said Meredith. 

“They’re really like a family.” Angie marveled at how 
enthusiastic and happy they were: “they chattered 
about camp the whole drive home.”

Camp Francis is a completely free  
service for families in Northcentral  
Montana. Please consider supporting the 
magic that happens at Camp Francis with 
a donation. With your help, children will 
continue to get the help they need and will 
have the joy in their lives reignited.

Meredith and Anthony Semenza Find 
Healthy Ways to Grieve at Camp Francis

“ ”
The staff and volunteers at Camp Francis were incredible. 
They knew exactly what to say and how and when to say it.
	 Angie Semenza

“ ”
When asked if they would recommend  
Camp Francis to other kids, Anthony said,

Go! You’ll make friends and get 
help learning how to grieve.

Anthony and Meredith found solace in sharing memories  
of their dad around the campfire at Camp Francis.
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Over the past three years, Camp Francis 
has received more than $23,000 from 
the Alice Lee Lund Charitable Trust.

Alice Lee Lund, or Ali, was a resident  
of Missoula and had a special interest  
in bettering the lives of those around  
her. She established the Alice Lee 
Lund Charitable Trust before her 
passing in 2001 to assist charitable  
organizations with funding.

Ali had the foresight and diligence to 
establish a trust that would continue to 
work for charitable organizations long 
after her death.

The Law Offices of Church, Harris, 
Johnson & Williams, P.C. in Great Falls 
manage the Lund Trust and select  
the beneficiaries each year. Several  
organizations receive funding from this 
trust each year, honoring Ali’s vision  
of helping others.

What is a charitable trust?
With a charitable trust, donors can set assets aside for one or 
more charities while providing income for themselves or others as 
Ali did. The trust can pay income while the donor is living and then 
benefit designated charities after the donor passes away.  
The wishes of which charities receive gifts and how the gifts are 
distributed are carried out by designated trustees.

This is a wonderful way to ensure your generosity lives on for  
years to come and that important charities continue to receive  
your support.

There are many types of charitable trusts. Learn 
more about which may be right for you and your 
family by visiting with your attorney or our planned 
giving expert, Marilyn Parker, at (406) 455-5836.

Impact Lives and  
Reduce Your Taxes
When you make charitable gifts to  
the Benefis Health System Foundation, 
you will make a meaningful difference 
in the lives of your neighbors and  
community members. You can also 
reap tax benefit rewards.

IRA Rollover  
Charitable Gifts
If you are 70 ½ or older, you can make 
a gift directly from your traditional  
or Roth IRA and reduce your  
taxable income.

An IRA rollover charitable gift will  
also count toward your required  
minimum distribution. Check with  
your IRA administrator or your tax 
advisor, or contact us at the Benefis 
Foundation to learn more.

Montana Endowment  
Tax Credit
The Montana Endowment Tax Credit  
is available if you give to qualified  
endowments like those within the 
Benefis Foundation. This substantial 
tax credit is available to individuals  
and businesses in Montana.

Call Marilyn Parker at (406) 
455-5836 for more information 
on how these tax-wise  
charitable gift ideas can help 
people in your community and 
reduce your taxes.

Ali especially loved 
helping children, animals, 

and seniors through her 
philanthropic giving.

Camp Francis  
Receives $23,000 
from Alice Lee Lund 
Charitable Trust
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November 5, 2017, marks one year that Annie Wilson 
has lived without her beloved husband, Doug. Annie, 
Organizational Development Specialist at Benefis, 
and Doug, IT Solutions Analyst at Benefis, found 
each other later in life and were acutely aware of how 
fortunate they were to experience such pure love and 
happiness. But after just five blissful years together, 
the dreams they’d envisioned for their life together 
were cut short by Doug’s cancer diagnosis.

After 15 months of enduring multiple surgeries,  
emergency trips to the ER, and at times excruciating 
pain, Doug Wilson passed away from penile cancer  
at the age of 52. For the last five weeks of that  
journey, Doug received care from Benefis Peace  
Hospice, something Annie considers to be an  
incredible gift.

Once Annie and Doug made the decision to stop  
his cancer treatments and transition into hospice care 
in late September 2016, they were amazed by the 
resources made available to them. “We didn’t feel  
alone at home anymore,” said Annie.

Doug immediately received a much-needed, in-home 
hospital bed, and Annie no longer had to worry about 
managing Doug’s medical care because they could 
rely on his nurse, Amanda. “I could text or call  
Amanda with my questions any time if I needed help,” 
said Annie.

“The exemplary care Doug received was focused  
on keeping him comfortable and protected from  
infection,” commented Annie. “Even though we knew 
Doug would not recover, the care he received was 
profoundly healing, for both of us.”

Doug received hospice care at home for four weeks 
before he was admitted to the Benefis Peace Hospice 
Residential Facility on East Campus. It took Annie a 

Annie Wilson and Her Late Husband 
Doug Received Immeasurable Gift 
from Benefis Peace Hospice

“ ”
Benefis Peace Hospice gave 
us peace of mind.
	� Annie Wilson

Annie hopes to inspire 
others to transition into 
hospice care early in their 
end-of-life journey to take 
full advantage of the  
comforting services.
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few days to let go and let the staff attend to Doug’s needs. “I would have 
been overwhelmed at home caring for Doug by myself at that stage,” 
reflected Annie. “Hospice allowed me to just be with Doug, which was the 
biggest gift we could hope for, beyond recovery.”

For the next 10 days, Annie could simply be Doug’s wife. The hospice care 
team went above and beyond to make Doug comfortable, even buying 
malt to make his milkshakes extra special. They provided expert care 
around the clock until Doug passed away on a Saturday.

“It is difficult to try to convey just how impactful donations to Peace 
Hospice are,” said Annie. “Every act of generosity on behalf of hospice, 
whether it’s financial or your time as a volunteer, is like dropping a pebble 
in a pool. It creates ripples of gratitude that reach lengths the donor won’t 
ever see.”

It is because of the generosity of donors like you that Benefis Peace  
Hospice provides a compassionate environment to terminal patients  
and their families.

Please help ensure the future of Benefis Peace Hospice 
with a donation today so hospice patients continue to 
receive the highest-quality care during their final days. Read more of Annie and Doug’s touching 

story on the Benefis Foundation website: 
www.BenefisFoundation.org

Annie greatly appreciated the 
calm and peaceful environment of 
Benefis Peace Hospice residential 

facilities. Annie also noted that the 
care team was especially affirming 

and comforting, “Doug was  
always respected; they cared 

about him as a person.”

“The hospice staff was wonderful and 
very responsive. I hit the button, and 
they were in the room immediately.
	� Annie Wilson ”
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Gift of Life Fund 
& Endowment
American Lutheran Church 
	 Women of the ELCA
Roger and Juanita Decora
Jeanne M. Evans Johnson
Donald J. Freshour
Myrna Galbreath
Larry Gallagher
Fred and Jamie Greco
Teressa Griffel
William Guertzgen
Herman and Judy 
	 Handstede
Robert Hibschweiler 
	 and Mary Argo
Ann Hofer
Horizon Colony Inc.
Collins Johnson
Frankie Kipp
Janice Knapp
Bob W. Laing
Robert and Phyllis McGrew
Our Savior's Lutheran 
	 Church - Chester
Dan Sebastian
Kenneth Shelhamer
John Sodergren
R. Michael and Trudie 
	 Spangler
Bill and LaLonnie Stokes
Carolyn M. Stone
James and Mary Ann 
	 Sullivan
Harley and Shu Swenson
William Verploegen
Zeller Family Foundation
Mary Ann Zorn

IN MEMORY OF

Robert Hartford
Jeanette Dugan
Gordon W. Jorgenson
Stephen and Nancy Nelson
Maxine E. Minor
Richard and Angela Neill
Robert N. Nelson
Kenneth and Avis Berkram

Richard J. Paugh
Cynthia M. Blanco
James Peterson
Kenneth and Avis Berkram
Family and Friends
Mary E. Fenger
Gwen Henderson
David and Donna Jacobson
Russell L. Johnson
Shelley Larson
Michael and Janice Murphy
Phil and Sue Nordstrom
Paula Peterson
Dwayne and Marty Phippen
Eric and Kara Ranney
Charles and Pamela Smith
Lillian M. Rigg
Josephine C. Blue
Arlene S. Shepherd
Eugene and Myrna Cady
Margaret L. Sorensen
Timothy A. Sorensen
Kathleen M. Williamson
Thomas and Carolyn 
	 Patrick
Keith Williamson

IN HONOR OF

Lisa Neupauer
Penny Nelson
Valeene V. Pruder
Donald Pruder

Greatest Need 
Fund &  
Endowment
AmazonSmile Foundation
Anonymous
Farrah Ellsworth
Jeanne M. Evans Johnson
Lisa Jenkins
Carl R. Kellington
Charlotte Makovsky
Kathy J. Mangold
Garland Nimmick
Omnicell
Chayleen Person
Beverly Sachsenmaier

Larry and Linda Thomas
Melodie Young

IN MEMORY OF

Colleen M. Campanella
Frank R. Jasicko
Edith M. Hinebauch
Emily J. Adams
Patricia A. Link
Kenneth M. Meske
Helen E. Lower
Emily J. Adams
Vernon E. Ludtke
Emily J. Adams
Raymond K. Maier
Catherine A. Maier
Ed Matteucci
John and Michelle 
	 Koppelman
William and Sandra 
	 Matteucci
Kenneth and Edna Palagi
Michael R. Mays
Ligaya P. Mays
William M. O'Keefe
Ron and Sandra Sperry
Patricia M. Rapkoch
Donna H. Doughty
J. Robert Sletten
Warren and Betsy Wilcox
Beverly J. Steen
Emily J. Adams
Lawrence K. Steen
Emily J. Adams
Gordon Treftz
Dick and Nancy Doughten
Arlene L. Williamson
Dick and Nancy Doughten

IN HONOR OF

Sara M. Branom
Teddy M. Branom

Peace Hospice 
& Endowments
Demorise and Frances 
	 Allen
Fred and Vicky Anderson
Patricia E. Ashmore
John R. Blanchet
Carrie A. Boysun
Reverend Richard and 
	 Dr. Bridget Brennan
Jared and Anne Brown
Adam and Eleanor Carroll
James Carter
Audrey R. Conner
Denise Conrad
Tim and Billiette Coolidge
Reverend Maxima S. Cox
Sandra K. Cummings
John and Nancy Dutchak
Audrey A. Goyette
William and Colleen Green
Pearl D. Hansen
Rick and Sharon Haugen
Rosalie M. Kiernan
James and Dee Margaris
Barbara Moe
New York Life Foundation
Mary Jane 
	 Newcomb Estate
Theodore and Mary Ann 
	 Olszewski
Michael and Susan Parker
Doris A. Pascal
Heather K. Spurzem
Mike and Jena Tabacco
Shirlee J. Thiebes
Eleanor J. Walter
Zeller Family Foundation

IN MEMORY OF

Charles A. Allen
Lily M. Allen
Norvil and Avalyn Carlson
Family and Friends
Donald and Donna 
	 Petersen
Cleone M. Amestoy
Reverend Maxima S. Cox

Raymond L. Beaver
Cecil and Summer Godman
David J. Bellows
Marilyn A. Bellows
Merle E. Bivens
Irene E. Young
Elmer B. Bortnem
Dr. Gregory and Joan 
	 Tierney
Florence M. Boysun
Randal and Susan Boysun
Adele M. Burke
Neal and Pamela Jensen
Mark and Brenda Meyer
Mike and Joan Walsh
Frank Busch
Demorise and Frances 
	 Allen
William Busta
William and Elaine Ryan
Stockmens Bank
James Clements
Reverend Richard and 
	 Dr. Bridget Brennan
Priscilla M. Combs
Howard Axtell and 
	 Barb Moe
Janis Jackson
David and Patricia 
	 Van Tighem
Kathy Van Tighem
Linda, Jennifer and 
	 Jessica Van Tighem
Janet M. Danreuther
Dennis and Carol 
	 Bahnmiller
Randy and Amber 
	 Beaudette
Louis and June Beirwagen
Edna Bitz
Robert and Carol Boyce
Dane and Kirsten Brady
Daily Families from Butte
Keith and Patti Jo 
	 Danreuther
Family and Friends
Kurtis and Thelma Hansen
Lenard and Nancy Jappe
Marshall and Shirley 
	 Kulbeck
Keith and Colleen Lippert

Benefis Health System Foundation is grateful to the many caring donors who support our mission 
of improving and enhancing healthcare services in Great Falls and Northcentral Montana.

Your generosity has a direct impact on the health and well-being of families across Montana.
Donors listed gave gifts June 1 - September 30, 2017.
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Dean and Joyce Robertson
William L. Rowe
Dean and Kim Stensland
Donald and Eileen Weaver
Marvin and Juanita Works
Darcy L. Dengel
Rich and Donna Dengel
Tanya D. Kirschman
James M. Drew
Dean and Cheryl Nelson
Lloyd and Sharolyn Taylor
Margaret E. Dyche
William and Joyce Coyle
Beverly A. Koch
Robert G. Elings
Ora E. Bucher
Malvin and Marilyn 
	 Copenhaver
Anna Maria Duncan Elings
Robert and Debbie Hurley
Allan and Diane Underdal
Darell E. Franz
Gloria Franz
Raymond J. Franz
Gloria Franz
John V. Gerhart
Fred and Vicky Anderson
Harlan and Judy Conradsen
Glen and Marilyn Enderson
Little Belt Creek Ranch
Michaela Messman
Barry and Nancy Rafferty
Dolores Roy
Elizabeth C. Ryffel
Thomas and Karen Spencer
Lyall and Kathy Tesch
Harry and Vicki 
	 Throckmorton
Nancy D. Walters
John M. Goodmundson
Arthur and Evelyn Habel
Ronald and Rebecca 
	 Rosholt
Stanley J. Gossack
Irene E. Young
Sharon Gray Pederson
Stockmens Bank
Kevin Heppner
Paul and Anita Heppner
James C. Hillyard
Gloria A. Jacoby-Moore
Leslie R. Honrud
Jim Bennett
John and Mary Heydon
Todd and Paula Witt
Stanley H. Irvine
Gary and Ritamarie 
	 Campbell

Erik R. Iversen
Marilyn F. Iversen
James C. Iverson
Stockmens Bank
Leroy Juneau
Demorise and Frances 
	 Allen
John W. Kahler
Demorise and Frances 
	 Allen
Margaret Kind
Gary and Gloria Davis
Frank King
Jewel King
Donald and Donna 
	 Petersen
Sandra L. Kravik
Darlene Kravik
Roger D. Larson
Sandra K. Cummings
Robert and Sherry Meadors
Jennifer L. Lewis
Michael and Cheryl Letcher
Reverend John S. Lewis
Audrey A. Goyette
Eleanor F. Mares
Raymond D. Delger
Arthur G. Matteucci
Don and Susan Hamilton
Ed Matteucci
Robert and Lois Holter
Sandra Matteucci
George and Colleen 
	 McCabe
Roy and Diane Volk
Ronald D. Maxwell
Stockmens Bank
Anika B. McDonald
James and Frances Combs
Izaak R. McDonald
James and Frances Combs
Yoshiko McManus
Laurie L. Brogan
Duane Mellinger
Murry and Marilyn Moore
Douglas M. Mohr
Walter and Edith Schneider
Evelyn A. Mooney
James and Mary Larson
James F. Moore
Clyde and Carol Byerly
William and Joyce Coyle
Glenn and Elaine Osborne
Kris, Justin and Grayson 
	 Vincent
Justin and Kristine Vincent
Kelly and Peggy Volrath

Keith Nelson
Carole A. Hull
Melvin B. Norby
Anna May Erickson
William M. O'Keefe
Kay Corcoran
Ralph Cox and 
	 Alta Buford-Cox
Family and Friends
Sylvia A. O'Keefe
Jerry L. Robb
Ronald V. Parson
Family and Friends
Murry and Marilyn Moore
Suzanne M. Parson
Stockmens Bank
William Perry
Stockmens Bank
Lexus M. Peterson
Marilyn F. Iversen
Diane M. Poor
Ervin and Leta Fiechtner
Elizabeth M. Quickenden
Patrick Terry
Kim R. Reynolds
Linda D. Graft
Peggy L. Rowe
Merldene Friel
Louise R. Toole
Patrica Sanders
Greg Spitzer and 
	 Susan Dalton
Janet Wood
Linda L. Say
Raymond and Claudette 
	 Delger
Sharon Shallue
Darlene Kravik
J. Robert Sletten
Margaret R. Matteucci
Gerald L. Smith
Rich and Donna Dengel
Judith L. Ericksen
Thomas and Marilyn Hall
Larry and Betty McDowell
Linda Jo Smith
Elizabeth J. Soto
Kathleen M. Biscup
Darlene Kravik
Irene M. Stanfield
Sandra Clapshaw
Barbara Davis
Loretta L. Riley
Michelle Stanfield
Barbara Davis
Robert E. Stanfield
Sandra Clapshaw
Barbara Davis

The Family of 
	 Stanley Gossack
Loretta L. Riley
Viola J. Stewart
Faith Center
Josephine T. Lewis
Montana Federal 
	 Credit Union
Jane L. Stubbs
Charles and Marilyn Lindly
Gloria Sundquist
Reid and Linda Michel
Irene E. Young
Tom Swartz
Michael T. Heine
Howard J. Taylor
Elaine M. Balzer
Donald and Gloria Bedker
Kenneth M. Meske
Louie Van Setten
Kari L. Ratliff
Mary Ellen Van Tighem
David and Patricia 
	 Van Tighem
Kathy Van Tighem
Marva Veen
Robert and Linda Bailey
Galyn E. Gilchrist
Beverly A. Koch
Bill Zins
Marie D. Wallace
Alta M. Buford-Cox
Ervin and Leta Fiechtner
Earl Schrock
Eleanor J. Walter
Jay and Sheila Conlon
Sheila M. Conlon
David and Phoebe Marshall
Michael and Betty Mehegan
Larry D. Walter
Michael T. Heine
Joseph E. Wedlake
John and Margaret Sasso
Doris P. Weisner
Jim G. Parsons
Nancy W. Patch
Kenneth and Eileen Salo
Connie Weisner Reynolds
Vernon J. Wendt
Clark and Amy Crowder
Frances Wiley
Raymond and Mary Ann 
	 Freeman
Audrey A. Goyette
Vickie L. Johnson
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen J. 
	 Spencer
Dennis and Junieve Woods

Linda Williamson
Terry and Lynn Williamson
Richard A. Wilson
Terry and Helen Reistad
William and Gaylene 
	 Salonen

IN HONOR OF

Richard Brennan
Sunrise Presbyterian 
	 Church
Amanda L. Court
Shawn and Katie Holm
Kelly Keilman
Douglas and Shirley Wilson
Randy and Trish Lynes
Rob Brown
Tom and Bonnie Brown
Randy and Trish Lynes
Bruce and Debbie Steffani
Vickie, Conner, Bryce, 
	 Alyssa and Brooke 
	 Nelson
Carole A. Hull
Dr. K. Chris Southall
Kathy Van Tighem
Kathy Van Tighem
Linda M. Van Tighem

Sletten Cancer 
Institute Funds 
& Endowments
Mary Agamenoni
Mike and Rebecca 
	 Agamenoni
Terry and Tracy Aline
Amigo Lounge-Taco Treat
David P. Anderson
Lonnie and Shannon 
	 Anderson
Russell Bernal and 
	 Kay Eve Bernal
Big Sky Pro Rodeo 
	 Roundup Committee
Dr. David Boes
Boes Eye Care
Brett Keaster, Inc.
Cascade Chapter 
	 No. 101 O.E.S.
Connie Mathews 
	 Insurance LLC
D.A.Davidson Companies
Dvoy Orthopedics
Entre Technology 
	 Services LLC
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Debra J. Eve
Grant and Mercede Eve
Joseph Eve and Melanie 
	 VanKoten-Eve
Kati F. Eve, CPA
Linda Eve
Paul and Rosemary Eve
Fast Car Wash
Ron and Donna Ferderer
David and Rebekah Fink
First Interstate Bank - 
	 Great Falls
Floors & More
Cynthia L. Foster
Ryan R. Fritz
Michael and Sydne George
Grand Chapter of Montana 
	 Order of the 
	 Eastern Star
Guy Tabacco Construction
Halftime Sports Bar/
	 Emerald City Casinos
Bill Harp
Charles and Delores 
	 Helmbrecht
Herb Frick, Inc.
Jeffrey and Sydney Higgins
High Tech Automotive, Inc.
Hollis Hi Ho
Ronda L. Jamieson
Brandon Jaraczeski
John G. VanGilder, M.D.
Johnson Madison 
	 Lumber Company
Matthew Kegel
Robert R. Klesh
Mark and Patty Kohoutek
Melissa Kovacich
Kovacich Snipes, P.C.
Law Office of Mark Higgins
Angelina Lo Duca
Bruce and Caroline Madsen
Tom and Maria Mathews
Ronald and Susan 
	 McCullough
Kirk and Kattie Meyer
Michael J. George, P.C.
Kelly L. Michel
Montana Milling, Inc.
Joseph Murphy
N and M Development Inc.
Kevin and Terri O'Connell
Paul Odegaard
Gary and Marilyn Parker
Edmund and Paulette 
	 Patterson
Chet and Nikki Pfrimmer
Reference Audio/Video

Beverly Sachsenmaier
Jean F. Sloan
Gregory G. Smith
Taco Treat of 
	 Great Falls, Inc.
The Greenes
Dr. Gregory and Joan 
	 Tierney
Todd Timboe
Steven Tucker
United Materials, Inc.
Laurens and Madalina 
	 Vosloo
Ryan Waldenberg
Win-River Resort & Casino
Jon and Jill Wyndham

IN MEMORY OF

Cynthia M. Addison
Kenneth and Edna Palagi
Robert L. Anderson
Samuel and Sandra 
	 Speerstra
James A. Burgess
James and Jo Ann Capp
James A. Donahue
Davis, Hatley, Haffeman & 
	 Tighe, P.C.
Byron D. Ereaux
Shirley M. Kralich
Michael J. Eve
Rick Torchia
Roger D. Larson
Arthur and Elizabeth 
	 Schroeder
Mildred A. Lucero
Jeorge and Judith Meyer
Ed Matteucci
Carol E. Beddes
William and Jacqueline 
	 Bourret
Sandi L. Cole
Dr. Bob and Helen Coleman
Sandra K. Cummings
Otto and Joanne Dringman
William and Dot Dunaway
Michael and Nancy Einan
Keith and Sharon Good
Charlotte Gray
Michael and Thresa 
	 Henderson
Gregg and Patricia Holt
Dayton and Polly Kolstad
Thomas and Carol Lorang
Alice Lorentz
Bruce and Sandra Lund
Eugene and 
	 Sanford McAllister

Barbara Moe
Marjory H. Morse
Dean and Cheryl Nelson
Clyde and Judith Neu
Harlan and Patricia Orham
Francis and Sandra Raucci
Stewart and Marilyn Rose
Bernard and Leota 
	 Schermele
Dix C. Shevalier
Sue Skees
J. Robert and Pat Sletten
Patty Taurman
Peter and Jo Ann 
	 Thornburg
R. William and Linda Walsh
Bill and Karin Eames
William and Marie Wood
Shirley A. Nelson
Gene and Bonnie Knight
Scott D. Perry
Lillian M. Malek
Kim R. Reynolds
Joyce Albertson
Dr. John Avery and 
	 Dr. Susan Avery
Randall and Patricia 
	 Carlson
L. Kay Chick
George and Marilyn Clinger
Sheila M. Conlon
Jerry L. Ferderer
Kathy Fleming
Edward and Carol Klain
Fred and Bonnie Martens
Christina C. McIntosh
Terry and Patsy Moore
Diane L. Nelson
John B. Reynolds
Harold and Judith Spilde
J. Robert Sletten
Allied Investment 
	 Advisors, LLC
Dr. John Avery and 
	 Dr. Susan Avery
John and Shirley Bales
William and Jacqueline 
	 Bourret
Robert and Barbara Butcher
Charles and Barbara Byrne
Alan and Judith Cain
David and Tanya Cameron
John and Donna Camp
Gail J. Carter
Glenn and Anna Carter 
	 and Family
Chartwell Financial Advisory

Cogswell Insurance 
	 Agency LLC
Sandra K. Cummings
Bill and Jean Curran
Dorothy, Greg, Dawn 
	 and Ryan Curry
D.A.Davidson Companies
Mark and Susanne 
	 Dauenhauer
David and Jennifer 
	 Deavours
Tamara Dimke
Dorothy-Jean Dutt McKay
E. Patrick Engle
Bryan and Karen Enseleit
Falls Construction Company
Cynthia L. Foster
Al Foucar and Family
Sheryl L. Friden
Shawn and Danette 
	 Gleason
Logan and Tammy Good
Randall and Nora Gray
David and Becky Gunness
Hainline & Associates, Inc.
Don and Susan Hamilton
Judith M. Held
Michael and Thresa 
	 Henderson
Stephen and Janet Heppell
Gregg and Patricia Holt
Bob and Cindy James
Bill and Andrea Johnstone
Joseph Eve CPA's
Richard and Candace Keen
Kernaghans Service Inc.
Gene and Bonnie Knight
Jeanie Knight and 
	 Roman Lukasiewicz
Beverly A. Koch
Mark and Patty Kohoutek
Gaylene Koslosky
Doris A. Koth
Dirk and Connie Larsen
Dr. Richard and Lorena 
	 Lauritzen
Darlene LePard
Robert and Jan Livesay
Lillian M. Malek
Timothy and Georgia 
	 Malone
George and Colleen 
	 McCabe
Gaines and Beth McFadden
Barbara Moe
Montana Contractor 
	 Compensation Fund
Montana Lines, Inc

CE Dept MSU
Richard and Christina 
	 Morgan
Marjory H. Morse
Mountain Plains 
	 Equity Group
Dean and Cheryl Nelson
Terry Payne
PayneWest Insurance 
	 Colleagues
David and Tracy Perry
Margaret H. Person
Chris and Cindy Reiquam
Ann M. Rosa
James and Catherine Rosa
Stewart and Marilyn Rose
Bernd and Janet Sedlacek
Dean and Rita Smith
Lee and Joan Smith
Roberta G. Smith
Johanna A. South
Mick and Suzie Taleff
TC Glass Distributors
The Divine Nines at 
	 The Springs Club
The Springs Club
Shirlee J. Thiebes
James and Margaret 
	 Thompson
Dr. Gregory and Joan 
	 Tierney
US Bank Employees
Stephen and Kaye 
	 VanGilder
Jim and Margo Walesby
R. William and Linda Walsh
Allie Weissman
Traci M. Weller
Warren and Susan Wenz
Scott and Sandi Wilson
Beth P. Woodward
Raymond L. Woolf
Frances M. Wylder
Gary and Nancy Zadick
Margaret L. Sorensen
Timothy A. Sorensen
Elizabeth J. Soto
Mike and Sue Holden
Marcia J. Tierney
Dr. Gregory and Joan 
	 Tierney
Emmett J. Whalen
Beverly A. Koch

IN HONOR OF

David P. Anderson
Lawrence Cock and 
	 Stacie Foster
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All Other Funds 
& Endowments
Cornelia Anderson
Evelyn M. Anderson
Anonymous Private 
	 Foundation
Randall and Pamela 
	 Boerner
Jared and Anne Brown
Calumet Montana Refining
Adam and Eleanor Carroll
Child's Play Charity
Justin and Kelsy Diekhans
Janet E. Egeland
Grant and Mercede Eve
Falls Quilt Guild
First Interstate Bank 
	 Mayfaire Golf Team
Jeffrey and Sarah 
	 Goldsmith
Great Falls Emergency 
	 Services, Inc
Gerald J. Habets
Alan Jarvis
Dr. Donald and Kay Jelinek
Thomas A. Kopp
Vincent and Maureen 
	 Marko
Kathleen M. McGregor
William and Connie Morris
New York Life Foundation
Russell Say
Abigail J. St. Lawrence
Bernadette A. Stock
Miles and Doris Swan
The Sting Sports Bar
Joseph and Leslie Tripp

IN MEMORY OF

Ronald A. Bitz
Rickie and Renea Tyler

Dr. Robert E. Bylund
Harry and Kathy 
	 Buckingham
Colleen M. Campanella
Don and Susan Hamilton
Elsie E. Chamberlain
Dr. John Avery and 
	 Dr. Susan Avery
Benefis Senior Care 
	 Administration
Debra K. Evans
Len and Lynn Janson
Gerald and Catherine Kuntz
Howard and Mary Pat 
	 Maxwell
Todd and Diane Timboe
Gary and Marilyn Parker
Joseph D. Radzwill
Brad and Vicki Robinson
Steven and Lex Van Tighem
Ed and Sue Warren
Janet M. Danreuther
Charlene Silvan
Gary L. Darlington
Daniel and Patricia 
	 Matthew
Carl A. Erickson
Dr. Kennard and 
	 Marie Kapstafer
Alan E. Francetich
Dr. Kennard and 
	 Marie Kapstafer
Mary Fry Davis
Warren Davis
Cheryl D. Hackett
Janet M. 
	 Leishman-Donahue
Peter and Barb Lucas
Dr. James A. Meserow
Kathleen M. Umphres
Leslie R. Honrud
Harry and Kathy 
	 Buckingham

Lucille J. Hughes
Harry and Kathy 
	 Buckingham
Myrna M. Johnson
Don and Susan Hamilton
James T. Kessler
Rich and Donna Dengel
Ed Matteucci
Don and Susan Hamilton
Andrew J. Nunez
Jason and Kris Green 
	 and Family
Maryann O'Connor
John and Mary Heydon
Ivan and Patricia Konen
Patricia J. Swanberg
Don and Susan Hamilton
Tom H. Thomas
Marillyn Thomas
Mary Ellen Van Tighem
Donald J. Karcewski
Tracy S. Kathan
Jeffrey and Susan Larson
Jeanne M. Liebelt
The Animal Haus
Betty K. Van Tighem
Linda, Jennifer and 
	 Jessica VanTighem
Steven and Lex Van Tighem
Ed and Sue Warren

IN HONOR OF

Isabella Goldsmith
Patricia E. Ashmore
Olivia Goldsmith
Patricia E. Ashmore
Roy and Diane Volk
Nobby and Betty Johnson

Our donors deserve proper recognition for their generosity. If your  
name is listed incorrectly, please contact us and allow us to apologize and 
correct our records: (406) 455-5840 or by email, foundation@benefis.org.

Thank you for supporting  
Benefis Foundation!

Benefis Health  
System Foundation 
Board of Directors
Officers
Shannon E. Hoiland, Chair
Douglas M. Nicholson, Vice Chair
Bryce C. Graft, Secretary
Dean A. Nelson, Treasurer

Directors
Barbara L. Byrne
Grant W. Eve
Nora C. Gerrity, MD
Dena Burnham Johnson
Wayne E. Linnell
Chris R. Reiquam
James R. Simmons
Patricia T. Sletten
G. Mike Tabacco
Diane N. Volk

Benefis Health System  
Ex-Officio
Theresa A. Preite, President, Spectrum,
	 Regional Relations, and Philanthropy
William R. McGregor, MD 
	 Benefis Health System Board

Founding Directors
Donald H. Berdeaux, MD
J. W. Bloemendaal, MD
George L. Campanella
ThelmaRose Casey, RN*
Kevin P. Clark
John R. Corwin 
James D. Eidson, MD
Gaee M. Ellis*
Sandra L. Geske*
Richard L. Grieb
Gregory J. Hatley
Jane C. Hibbard*
Paul C. Husted
Richard E. Lauritzen, MD
Jack L. Lewis
Barbara L. Moe
Nancy M. O’Brien
M. Kathy Rice
Shirlee J. Thiebes
Rodney C. Thorne
Evie A. Ugrin
Al W. Verploegen
Virginia H. Wieck
Carter Williams*
Milton O. Wordal*
Frances M. Wylder
	 * Deceased
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Marillyn Thomas, a lifelong resident and fierce supporter of Great Falls, has 
been healed by the quick, expert care of Benefis Emergency Services more 
than once in recent years. “The care I received in the emergency room  
was a godsend,” said Marillyn.

After seeing a presentation on the plans to remodel and expand the Benefis 
Emergency Department (ED) and the need for additional support to make  
it the most advanced trauma center in Northcentral Montana, she was  
determined to return the favor.

By making a significant property donation, Marillyn found a creative  
and mutually beneficial way to support the ED project.

Marillyn made a partial gift of the former Thomas Dean & Hoskins, Inc. (TD&H) 
building located near the Benefis East Campus in honor of her late husband, 
Tom Harris Thomas, one of the founding partners of TD&H. This building was 
built in 1960 and is valued at more than $720,000.

“It is very important to upgrade the healthcare people receive, and this  
amazing new emergency department will do just that,” said Marillyn.

In addition to helping the community, donating this  
property is also a weight off Marillyn’s shoulders.  
“Getting everything lined up in my estate and putting my 
plans in order is my gift to my son and daughter,” said 
Marillyn. “I also received some monetary compensation and 
excellent tax benefits, but most importantly, it's a valuable 
gift that will support the Great Falls community.”

Because of Marillyn’s generosity, the former TD&H  
building will have new life and the opportunity to serve the 
community through Benefis for many years to come.

Want to learn more about donating property? 
Contact Marilyn Parker, Executive Director of 
the Benefis Foundation, at (406) 455-5836.

Benefis Emergency Department 
Saves Local Great Falls Resident
In Return, She Finds a Creative Way 
to Support New ED Campaign

“A city the size of Great Falls needs 
a state-of-the-art ED like this.
	� Marillyn Thomas ”

This gift recognizes the Thomas family’s 
dedication to and love for the Great Falls 
community. Tom served as the chairman  
of the Deaconness Hospital Board of  
Directors, and Marillyn served on many 
community boards, including Family  
Services and Great Falls Receiving Home.

We need your help funding the new Benefis Emergency Department: 
please donate today using the enclosed return envelope or online at 
www.BenefisFoundation.org.


